
Lockport—Kindergarten News 
 
Weeks 3 and 4  August 26—September 6, 2024 
 
Five Senses/All About You 

INTRODUCING: Ee, Ff, Gg, Hh, Ii, Jj, 11-15 
                            Cone, sphere, cylinder, cube 
          ‘at’ and ‘am’ word families  

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
The children will be 
introduced to the 
letters Ee—Jj along 
with their phonetic 
sounds.  We will 
practice words that 
start with these letters. 
 
Sight words have been 
sent home for the first 
10 weeks of school. I 
recommend that you 
print them on index 
cards (flashcards) and 
practice at home. 
 
We will practice 
manners daily and 
learn the proverb, “Do 
unto others as you 
would have them do 
unto you”.  Lastly, the 
children will learn and 
discuss each sense and 
what we use the sense 
for. 

MATH AND 
SCIENCE: 
 
The numbers 11-15 
will be introduced and 
added to the shelf jobs.  
We will work on how 
many and placing the 
numbers in numerical 
order.  We will also 
learn the number 
words.  Geometric 
shapes will be 
introduced.  Five 
senses activities 
include: hearing bingo, 
mystery feeling bag, 
what’s missing vision 
game, and a taste test! 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Proper scissor use will 
be taught as we create 
our own puzzles.  We 
will use play doh and 
shaving cream as we 
talk about our senses. 
Plenty of readiness 
papers will be 
completed. 
 
 Remember to practice 
printing by always 
starting the letter or 
number at the top.  
Also, only the first 
letter of your child's 
name should be upper 
case. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
We will be closed on 
Sept. 2, for Labor 
Day.  
 
Don’t forget to send 
your child with a 
sweater or sweatshirt. 
 
Your children are 
adjusting well and 
seem to enjoy 
kindergarten!  I am 
very pleased with the 
progress they are 
making.  
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Looking forward to a great 
year!     

 
Miss Riley 


